
Date Caller/Band

September 2014
7 Jacqui Grennan & Jeff Spero + Karina Wilson Band

Potluck dinner at 5:00 

14 Frannie Marr & Hidden Fifth

21 Susan Petrick & Genticorum 
Special Dance!    $10/12 ($15 suggested)

28 Jean Gorrindo & Chopped Liver
SBCDS Board Meeting at 5:00

October 2014
5 Frannie Marr & Celador

12 Lisa Greenleaf & the Latter Day Lizards
Special Post-Harvest Moon Dance!   $18 (no member discount)  6:30-10:00

19 No Dance*

26 Susan Michaels & the Syncopaths
Special Halloween Dance - costumes encouraged!   $10/12 ($15 suggested)

November 2014
2 Mary Wesley & Pete’s Posse

Remember to set your clocks back to Standard Time!

9 Jean Gorrindo & BLAM

16 Jacqui Grennan & Ice House Canyon

23 George Marshall & the Great Bear Duo
Pre-Thanksgiving Potluck dinner at 5:00 - SBCDS provides the turkey!
Special Dance!  $12/14 ($18 suggested)   

30 Susan Petrick & Hidden Fifth
Fifth Sunday ZESTY Dance   $10/12 ($15 suggested)   6:30-10:00

English Country 
Dances

Tuesdays 7:30-9:30 PM   $5
First Presbyterian Church
21 E. Constance Avenue 

Santa Barbara

Dances with LIVE music  $8 
(dates TBA)

October 21 & November 4 dances 
will be held at  

Trinity Episcopal Church  
(1500 State Street) 

www.sbcds.org/ecd/  
805.699.5101

Santa Barbara Country Dance Society in partnership 
with City of Santa Barbara Parks & Recreation

SBCDS is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit corporation 
 805-699-5101 • www.sbcds.org 

PO Box 21904, Santa Barbara, CA  93121
All schedule information is subject to change - please check the website 

before travelling to a dance. 

* Our contract with the City of Santa Barbara requires us to give up five Sundays each year 
so others will have an opportunity to rent the hall.

Carrillo Ballroom
100 E. Carrillo Street, Downtown Santa Barbara

Every Sunday, usually 6:30 to 9:30 pm
Introductory Lesson at 6:00 pm

Suggested Price is $8 to $12 
for a regular dance

SBCDS Members Minimum $8,  
Non-Members minimum $10, Students Half Price

Membership is $24/calendar year

www.sbcds.org               805.699-5101 IMPORTANT MESSAGE 
from the SBCDS Board

You’ve probably noticed that there aren’t as many 
people sharing in the joy of contra dancing as there 
used to be.  We’re sad that they’re missing out on the 
fun, but it’s becoming a financial problem too. 

It may surprise you to learn that after paying the 
band, the caller, the sound guy, the rent on the hall, 
and various smaller expenses, we lose $400 most 
Sundays, sometimes more.  In July alone we lost 
nearly $2,000! This is not sustainable. Most of the 
expenses for each dance are fixed; they are the same 
whether we have 2 or 200 dancers.  What we need are 
more dancers!  

This is where you come in.  Spread the word!  Bring 
your friends!  Invite your co-workers, your neighbors, 
your mailman... And then let’s work together to make 
sure that new dancers feel welcome and have a good 
time so they’ll become regular dancers too. 

Suggestions and (especially) volunteer contributions 
are also always welcome. Feel free to attend the Board 
meetings or share your ideas with a Board Member at 
a dance.

SBCDS Board: William, Tom, Simon, Rob, Mary Louise, 
Kelli, Gary, & Cynthia


